Ron s-._.mm_:

From: Lion Adam Crowson <lionadamcrowson@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, January 23, 2022 5:34 PM

To: reports@lions27d1.org; 27-D1 Executive Team; Ron Wright
Subject: Global Membership Team Report

The Global Action Team has been taking a much needed break since region meetings this fall. We were able to see members from all six regions at
three meetings through October and November. A lot of good stuff is happening in terms of service in the district, for the clubs that remain active.

Numbers remain manageable this Lions year. Our clubs have added 87 members while only dropping 110 for a difference of minus-23. I'm optimistic
as clubs continue to be active and serve their communities, the district can make up this difference.

The GAT team is currently helping zone chairs prepare for zone meetings in early February, preparing for district convention, and then officer
training.

In planning the region meetings this fall, we made a discovery that the district only owns one projector and that projectors were being borrowed for
district convention from volunteers' employers. The GAT team is asking that the district approve the purchase of two projectors, a projection screen,
and the necessary cables and other accessories. Projectors will cost $630 each, projector is approx. $100, cables and power strips we estimate at $40
for a total of $1,400. We would like to be able to use these for district convention to eliminate the liability of borrowing projectors, and also use them
for region meetings, cabinet meetings, officer training, and zone meetings (if needed). Thank you for your consideration.

Respectfully submitted,
Adam Crowson
District 27-D1 GMT



